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Â The Aerial Experimental Project was moved from California to the North Pacific Region

(Region 6) area during the summer of 1939. It was at this time that the

decision was made to discontinue bombing tests, and at the recommendation

of David P. Godwin, Assistant Chief of Fire Control in Washington, D.C.,

the unexpended balance of experimental funds was authorized for carrying

on parachute jumping experiments. The Forest Service prepared a contract,

which provided for parachutes, protective clothing, and the services of

professional riggers and parachutists. The successful bidder was the Eagle

Parachute Company of Lancaster, Pennsylvania.
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